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From: Deborah Williamson 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 5:33 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I endorse whole heartedly the submission by Our Place - Hobart. While I am supportive of Tasmania having our own AFL 
team I do not support the building of a new stadium. My preferred option is to upgrade the two existing stadiums - York 
Park in Launceston and Bellerive Oval in Hobart. These two stadiums are currently good enough for AFL teams to play at 
now! 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Deborah Williamson 
 




